
Provider Notice

Dear Provider,
 
Effective September 15, 2025, Community Care Plan (CCP) will implement a prior
authorization requirement for the following service:

T1017 – Targeted Case Management (TCM)

This requirement applies to both participating and non-participating providers, and
authorization must be obtained for:

All new requests submitted for dates of service on or after September 15, 2025
All members currently receiving this service

Important Exclusions:
This requirement does not apply to Targeted Case Management services for the following
member categories:

Early Intervention Services (EIS)
Medical Foster Care

You can view the full  List here: Prior Authorization Guidelines

Community Care Plan is committed to supporting our providers with the information and
resources needed to deliver high-quality, coordinated care.

If you have any questions, please contact your Provider Operations Representative or call
the CCP Provider Hotline at 1-855-819-9506.

Sincerely,
Community Care Plan
Provider Operations Department

To:
Subject:

Notice Date: 

All CCP MMA Providers
Authorization Requirement for Targeted Case Management (T1017) –
Effective September 15, 2025
July 23, 2025

https://ccpcares.org/for-providers/provider-tools/prior-auth-guidelines/

